


  THE NEW ERA ESTATE, LONDON N1 
 

The New Era Estate 
Whitmore Road, London N1 

 

 

By hand 

[Tenant name and address] 

 

21 November 2014 

Dear [Tenant] 

We understand that the recent change in ownership of the New Era Estate has led to some anxiety and 

confusion and to conflicting information in the media. 

We would like to reassure you that there will be no changes to your circumstances (or tenancy) until we 

have had an opportunity to talk to you and to continue the conversations that have already started with 

elected representatives and other interested parties.  

During the past few days, we have had constructive discussions with Meg Hillier MP, Deputy Mayor of 

London Richard Blakeway, Hackney Mayor Jules Pipe, and Councillors Philip Glanville, Ian Williams and 

Polly Cziok.  We want to have a constructive dialogue with you and with your representatives about the 

future of the Estate, to try to address the concerns of interested local parties. 

We hope to have a new permanent property manager in place in the coming weeks. Ian Hammonds will 

continue in his role as the on-site manager and caretaker. In the New Year, once the appointment of a 

new property manager and team is finalised, we will arrange for meetings with all of the tenants on an 

individual basis, and answer your questions about the Estate.  

We are sorry if this situation has caused you concern and we would like to reiterate that no decisions 

about the future of the Estate and no changes about the way the Estate is managed will be made before 

we have had the opportunity to have discussions with you and to listen to your views.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

On behalf of Hoxton Regeneration Limited 

Landlord of the New Era Estate 

 

 




